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“Smokin’ on the River”  
July 19-20, 2013 

 Stump Island Park Glasgow, MO 65254 
 
 
 

Dear KCBS BBQer 
 
On July 19-20, 2013, we will be hosting our 9th KCBS sanctioned event. Our team of 
organizers includes: Leo Himmelberg, Steve Jones, Sharon Himmelberg, and Scott Morris 
with over 25 years of experience. This year there is a minimum guaranteed purse of 
$5,000.00, cash and trophies being awarded for: chicken, pork ribs, pork butt, beef 
brisket, and kids-Q. Our KCBS Reps are Phil and Rosemary Morrow. 
 
Stump Island Park, nestled on the bank of the Missouri River, is home to our “Smokin’ 
on the River” competition. The unique setting provides shade and spacious sites fit for 
any BBQ champion. Our facilities include amenities and the personal attention our teams 
deserve. Electrical and water hookups are available on a first paid basis. In addition to our 
riverside sites we have 10 hilltop locations that overlook the Missouri River valley. 
Kuemmel Park, located in the heart of historic Glasgow, is our alternate site should flood 
management become an issue again. 
 
Following the judging, competitors will be allowed to sell their BBQ. We look 
forward to hosting this year’s event that will not only be competitive but enjoyable. 
 
Send questions or application and check to: 
Steve Jones  
PO Box 235 
 Glasgow, MO 65254 
 660-338-2277 (home 338-2070 
email: smjones2277@sbcglobal.net 
 
 Questions can also be answered by Sharon Himmelberg at Steve’s office or her and Leo’s 
home 660-338 2486 or by co- organizers Leo Himmelberg or Scott Morris 660-248-3375 
(cell 660-833-9734) or scott.morris@edwardjones.com.  
	
    


